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I am a dsp and I also have a son with developmental disabilities. i have been trying to find a dsp 
for his case which is basically getting him out for socialization. We have had no responses. We 
just keep getting told that there is such a shortage of dsp. I am fortunate enough to be getting 
health insurance but if I wasn’t then I would not be able to be a dsp. I think if there was some 
health benefits added, there would be a lot more people being a dsp in Ohio. 


